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My Fellow Lions  
 

F 
irstly may I thank the members of 

District 105SC for putting their faith in 

me and I promise that I will carry out 

the duties of  your District Governor 

to the best of my ability.  
 

My phrase for this year is:  
 

“Lions Serving with Enthusiasm and Pride” 
 

Along the way I also want us to enjoy what   

ever we are doing and most importantly to 

have fun doing it 
 

Let’s have a great year! 
     

I will be introducing a trophy for most Club visits and more will come 

later.  I am also hoping to reintroduce the Presidents’ lunch which 

was held when I joined.  
 

District Governor Lion Brian and I have found ourselves in meetings 

this year with the compliance officer PCC Lion Heather Jeavons     

discussing complaints made against Lions.   
 

Talking to fellow DGs & DGEs, we found that they are having the 

same discussions, so we thought it is the correct time to ask Club 

Presidents and Lions just to read and refresh themselves of the     

following policies:  
 

 Bullying & Harassment Policy 

 Disability Policy Statement 

 DBS and Safeguarding Information  
 

Any of the other documents which can be found on the Lions 105MD 

website, front-page, right-hand side. 
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From the DG Elect… 
Lions Serving with Enthusiasm and Pride 
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Santa spreads good cheer in Old Windsor  

 

With confidence, you have won even          
before you have started.  - Marcus Garvey 

… on Sunday 10 July 2022 at 12.30  pm  for 1.00 pm at the                      

Hilton Garden Inn, Marcham Road, Abingdon, Oxon OX14 1TZ 

for this year’s Handover.   
 

Due to Covid, for the last two years it has taken place in our back      

garden but this year we will have a traditional event and be able to 

say thank to DG Lion Brian and Lion Lesley and the District Cabinet 

of 2021 – 2022 and welcome in Cabinet 2022-2023 and Anne and 

myself. 
 

The event will see Cabinet meet in the morning followed by lunch 

then the formal handover.  The cost of the two-course Sunday lunch 

will be £20.  To book, please go on to www. Lions 105sc.org.uk/

booking 

This is our home website and please follow the instructions.  If you 

have any difficulty, please contact Lion Tom Sayers. 

Let’s get together... 



 

 

 

Just as much as we see in others, we have in 
ourselves. - William Hazlitt 

 

 

There are still vacancies within my Cabinet for the following      

positions:- 

Zone F Chairman – which covers Henley, Maidenhead, Woodley 

&  Earley, Windsor, Bracknell, Burnham, Reading & Wokingham 
 

There are places on the GLOBAL MEMBERSHIP APPROACH / 

GLOBAL MEMBERSHIP TEAM under the lead of Lion Jarvis    

Macdonald: 

 Youth Chairman and Youth Officers 

 Leos’ officer 

 Paulton’s Park Co-ordinator 

 Legal Consultant 
 

There may be a position that you would like to do which hasn’t 

been in the above list.  Please either e-mail me or phone on  

07803 243325 to discuss. 

 

I would like to finish by saying thank you to DG Lion Brian for    

allowing me to put this out.  
 

Thank you  

Yours in Lionism 

Lion Dave 


